
 
 

 
 

 
 
Mr. Brown, 
Please accept this letter of support from the Forest Hill Neighborhood Association (FHNA) for the Special Use Permit on 
the proposed development at 1005 Westover Hill Boulevard. At the general meeting of the FHNA membership on 
February 16, 2021 a vote was held resulting in the support of the proposed development by Zach Kennedy. Mr. 
Kennedy has attended and presented at over half a dozen meetings of the FHNA over the past year. He has been 
receptive to the feedback provided by the neighborhood. He has done more than most developers I have encountered 
in making sure that he had buy in from the neighbors of the proposed development and surrounding area. I trust that 
he will put the same level of effort into the continued development of the currently empty lot at 1005 Westover Hills 
Blvd.  
 
 
Regards, 
Whit Clements 
President 
Forest Hill Neighborhood Association 

 


